
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  040631 Sale Date - 12/15/2004

This project consists of the construction of a box culvert and the rehabilitation of a Bridge (GAL-553-0232)substructure including 
the replacement of the reinforced concrete deck (thickness = 19").  The bridge deck and superstructure is scheduled to be 
replaced with QSC2 and QSC1, concrete respectively. 

Question:
1.  Due to the rural location of this project and the fact that the QSC concrete will be poured on top of existing concrete that is 47 
years old, should the Department consider changing the concrete specification to Class S and Class C?  

2.  Does it really make sense to pour the most expensive concrete, "QSC?", on top of any existing concrete substructure?

Question Submitted: 12/2/2004 1Question Number:

I just spoke to the local salesman from Arrow Concrete of Gallipolis, OH and at this time he is not sure whether they will be 
quoting the concrete on this project due to the QC/QA Concrete Specified for the Deck and Substructure.
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


